
Ana Juan receives Andreu Ferrer, Formentera's new justice of the peace

Today Ana Juan, President of the Consell, received Andreu Ferrer, the man who last Friday
assumed office as Formentera's new justice of the peace. The President congratulated the
judge and wished him many successes. President Juan also showed her willingness to
collaborate to ensure islanders receive the best possible year-round Justice of the Peace
service.
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